
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      Tuesday 10th December 2019 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 13th December we will be having a mufti day and children are asked to bring 
donations of the following items for the Christmas Fayre on Thursday 19th December: 
 

Foundation Packaged Cakes 
Year 1 /2 Chocolates 
Year 3  Sweets 
Year 4 /5 Bottles of drink 
Year 6  Biscuits 
 

Please check all food products are in date and sweet donations are packets with dates 
on and not loose sweets such as lollipops. 
 
Our last day of school is Friday 20th December and children may wear Christmas jumpers 
if they wish, instead of their school jumper/cardigan (School uniform on the bottom) with 
a donation of £1. 
 
Children then return to school on Monday 6th January 2020. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Dinnis 
Head of School 
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